
 

 

 May 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
We are delighted with how our year 11 pupils have responded to the recent 
Examinations. Most learners are maturely and responsibly managing themselves  
and their examination preparation.  
 
We acknowledge that many of you have already granted permission for your child to study at 
home when not in examinations, but notice that tomorrow, Thursday 25th May, is the last exam 
for Y11 this half term. Therefore, we plan to hold a brief Y11 farewell gathering on the astro-turf 
after their Thursday exam, following which we will dismiss all learners for home study. 
 
However, if you wish your child to remain in school for the whole of Thursday 25th May, please 
email Miss Thomas, Key Stage Leader so we can make arrangements for our Learning Coaches 
to support them in self- study. 
 
We will not be expecting all Y11 learners to attend on Friday 26th May but the History teachers 
will be running an important revision lesson and History learners should attend for that session.  
Information has been shared with learners via the Google Classroom. 
 
Please ensure all learners wear correct uniform when attending school for their remaining 
exams or revision. 
 
From Monday June 5th, all pupils will study from home, attending school only for their 
remaining exams and may we take this opportunity to wish them well. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

K Thomas   
Miss K Thomas  
KS4 Leader   
kthomas@yht.wales   
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